
 

Notice is hereby given to the voters of DeKalb County of proposed precinct boundary changes that will 

be considered for approval at the regular monthly meeting of the DeKalb County Board of 

Commissioners being held on August 28, 2018.  The proposed changes are summarized as follows: 

• Addition of Stonecrest Library Precinct and adjust the Woodrow Road Precinct boundary lines to 

evenly distribute the voters and eliminate overcrowding in Woodrow Road Precinct. 

PURSUANT TO OCGA § 21-2-262 (C),  ANY OBJECTIONS TO THE PROPOSED CHANGES MUST BE FILED 

PRIOR TO THE DATE OF THE MEETING WITH THE DEKALB COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS AT 1300 

COMMERCE DRIVE, DECATUR, GEORGIA, 30030. 

This 7th day of August 7, 2018 

Erica Hamilton 

Director, Registration & Elections 

 

 

Publish:  8/16/18 & 8/23/18 


